
3/14/2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

RE: Red Nose Day- Friday 18th March 2022

Red Nose Day 2022 is just around the corner and we’ve decided to join in the fun. The 
theme this year is ‘Calling all Superheroes’– perfect for celebrating everyday heroes 
around us!
 
To raise money, we’re going to be holding a range of activities at school on Friday 18th 
March. Children are invited to come to school in non-uniform. The suggested theme this 
year is superheroes – whether it’s as superman, wonder woman, a superhero of your own 
creation or a local hero in your community. Dress to impress! You could also simply wear 
something red or your red nose. 

The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and 
worldwide. We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils 
explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can 
help. 

We really appreciate your support and recognise that this continues to be a challenging 
time for many. Therefore, donations are voluntary (with no minimum for coming to school 
in non-uniform). You can donate using the below link on Parent Pay: 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6143

Kind regards,

Miss R Thewlis and Mrs C Taylor
Year 1 Teachers

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6143

